
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Construction Update – July 19, 2018 
 
Upcoming striping work in Pacific and Algona RESCHEDULED 
 
Striping work that was originally scheduled to take place tomorrow (Friday) has been rescheduled for next 
Wednesday, July 25.  
 
A crew will stripe newly-paved sections of Frontage Rd in Pacific and 1st Ave. in Algona. 
 
 
Works hours   
 

• 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. in Algona  

• 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. in Pacific, with work in the Ellingson/Frontage Rd. intersection taking place between 9 
a.m. to 2 p.m. 

 
Traffic Control  

• There will be traffic control, signage and flaggers directing drivers around the work areas. 

• This part of the striping is expect to be completed within one day. 

 
See below for contact and more information: 
 
                 
 
 
  
For more information: 

• Visit http://www.kingcounty.gov/kent-auburn-csi 

• Call the project hotline at 206-205-9283 

• Email David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE -  
206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 
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